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DEF Member
Program
DEF Grants
Grants Awarded in the Third
Brummitt Elementary –
Technology for My Tadpoles,
$1,547.21

Beginning with outside donations, Brummitt
was awarded funds to be applied toward six
iPad minis for a first grade classroom,
allowing small groups to work together to
partake in small group time, literacy centers,
virtual field trips and more.

Liberty Elementary – Scholastic
Leveled Book Room, $2,000

The Scholastic Leveled Book Room will
provide teachers with access to multiple
copies of books at their students’ varied
reading levels, which will be used in smaller
groups with guided instruction, improving
the students’ confidence and reading abilites.

Yost Elementary – Library
Materials, $1,000

After a $500 donation was made by the
Chelfs to the DEF to be provided to Yost
Elementary for library materials, the school
applied for and received a grant totaling
$1,000, which will be used to purchase
encyclopedias and audiobooks.

The DEF has always operated due
to its dedicated Board of Directors,
but there is an opportunity to
engage in a different role.

We invite you to become involved with the
Duneland Education Foundation to better
improve community understanding of how
the DEF works to provide educational
opportunities for our students and schools.
Directors commit to a greater financial and
time commitment than members, but
members would be able to attend meetings
if interested. In addition, members would
receive the quarterly e-newsletter via email
as well as special event updates. Longtime
Duneland Education Foundation director and
current vice president Dr. Dan Keilman is
spearheading the committee to develop and
enhance community involvement. If you
would like additional information, please
contact the Duneland Education Foundation
via email director@dunelandeducation.org
or phone 929-3715.

Liberty Elementary Grant
Scholastic Leveled Book Room.
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Interested Community Members to
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Member Program makes involvement with the DEF
and rewarding.
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